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To: All 
From: Stephen Kennedy, Superintendent 
Date: May 22, 2020 
RE: Parking Lot Closed 
 
On Monday, June 1, 2020 Old Colony Correctional Center’s Parking Lot will be closed for a two 
week period thru Friday, June 13, 2020 in order to be repaved. 
 
As a result, alternate parking is available @ SECC in the following areas; 

 
 SECC Main Parking lot 
 Grassy Area between SECC Main Parking and roadway in front of Warren Hall. 
 Grassy Area between MSP Vehicle Lot and SECC Barns 

 
Parking will not be allowed on the sides of any main roadways. 
 
Transportation will be available 24/7 to and from OCCC to SECC Main Parking Lot.  
 
The visitor parking area will be limited to Administrative Parking, State Vehicles, and Institutional 
Visitors. 
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